
 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE: THURSDAY, 12 APRIL, 2018 

Standalone Flood Damage Repairs out to tender 

Strathbogie Shire Council has released another tender package for a number of standalone 

flood damage repair works.  

These packages include a variety of works such as gravel pavement and shoulder 

restoration, drainage improvement, kerb and channel and culvert reconstruction.  

The standalone works packages will be undertaken at the following locations:  

 Killeens Hill Road 

 Galls Gap Road 

 Mackrells Road 

 Horse Gully Road 

 Balmattum Road 

 Hills Road 

 Kippings Road 

Tender specifications can be accessed on Strathbogie Shire website using the following link: 

http://www.strathbogie.vic.gov.au/council/about-council/tenders  

Tenders for these packages close 4pm Wednesday, 2 May, 2018.  

The major tender package released last month for up to $5 million worth of infrastructure 

recovery works has now closed and is currently under evaluation.    

Council thanks affected residents for their ongoing patience during this time and looks 

forward to delivering significant recovery works in the coming months.  

-ENDS-   

Media contact: Clare Allen- 0418 336 078  
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